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To Oregon Lawmakers: 

 

Please support of HB 3202!  It is so important to reduce the damaging effects light 

pollution has on wildlife, not to mention humans.   

 

Oregon should follow the lead of other states who have already implemented these 

measures. Light pollution disrupts natural ecosystems impacting animals' feeding 

habits, migration, and predator/prey relationships.   

 

It is incumbent upon us to be good stewards to our natural environment and to 

protect our night skies! 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Kris Guptill 

Multnomah 


